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Dear Mr. Finley:

I think that the NC Utilities Commission should review the proposed Anderson, SC natural gas
plant proposed by Duke Energy.

Even though the proposed Anderson, SC plant is not physically located in North Carolina, and
the NC Utilities Commission is not required to certify that it is in the public interest
before it is built. Unless they are proactive and take discretionary action now, the
Commission will not address the cost and necessity of the plant until construction is
finished and Duke Energy asks the Commission for a rate increase to pay for construction.

North Carolina ratepayers would pay 70% of the cost of the plant.
I do not want to pay for this plant, nor do I want such an environmentally dangerous plant to
be built.

Thank you for your time and attention.

Sincerely,
Mary Anne McDonald, DrPH, MA
215 Monmouth Avenue
Durham, NC 27701

Mary Anne McDonald
215 Monmouth Ave.
Durham, NC 27701
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Dear Ed Finley and NC Utilities Commission,

Please do not ignore the scientific community. Everyday ways of more sustainable energy are
studied, utilized, and improved upon. Please do not let Duke build a gas-burning plant in
Anderson, South Carolina. It is unethical and unlawful for them to do so with out your
consent.

Please regulate the monopoly that is Duke. The rate payers are very limited in influence.
Stand up for the air and water of North Carolina for today and your children's tomorrow.

Ray Donheiser
404 Jones Ferry Road
Apt. D-19
Carrboro, NC 27518
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Please do not support construction of the plant in Anderson, SC. I believe that the
construction of this plant is too costly., and the environmental impacts from fracking are too
great to allow this to happen. NCUC must use its discretionary authority to help protect
ratepayers in North Carolina for years to come.

Jennie Copeland
1018 Iredell Street
Durham, NC 27705
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Please conduct a rigorous review of the Anderson, SC natural gas plant before it is built.
Although this plant will not be located in NC, the rate increase will be felt here and affect
all those using Duke's monopoly.
Please be diligent in protecting customers.

thank you,
Onja Bock
chapel Hill, NC

Onja Bock
180 Ridge Trail
Chapel Hill, NC 27516
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I request that the NC Utilities Commission conduct a full and thorough review, including
detailed economic and environmental analyses, of the proposed Anderson SC, plant. We need
to examine the full costs and the justification for construction of an additional plant.
Ratepayers are already being asked by Duke to pay the costs of coal ash cleanup, something
the Utilities Commission should require Duke to pay for from its huge profits. By neglecting
its responsibilities (and NC not regulating) for proper coal ash disposal, the company has
liabilities which do NOT belong to the ratepayers.
Adding an unnecessary plant now without full and complete study as well as public input and
public review is improper.
Take the action to require Duke Energy to justify ALL its actions and explain them to the
public.
Thank you,
Beverley & Rufus Getzen

Beverley Getzen
PO Box 292
213 Brent St
Wadesboroj NC 28170


